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South Dublin County Council

Corporate Services, County Hall, Tallaght, Dublin 24
Telephone: 01 4149083

Email: csmeetings@sdublincoco.ie
Business Development Manager,
Dublin Bus Head Office,

59 Upper O’Connell Street,
Dublin 1,
Ireland.

17" December, 2009

Please quote our ref. no. on all correspondence:
REF. Q27/1209

Re: Question asked at Meeting of South Dublin County Council on 14/12/09

Dear Sirs,

I wish to inform you that South Dublin County Council at its meeting held on 14"
December 2009 approved the following question:

“That this Council requests the Manager to write to Dublin Bus to
strongly recommend that the provision of new routes to provide
public transport connections between Tallaght, and the major public
service centres located there, including Tallaght Hospital, IT
Tallaght, Count Hall, the Civic Theatre, RED RUA, and Tallaght
Stadium and the main population centres in the county including
Lucan and Clondalkin, be prioritized by Dublin Bus in its current
Network Review.”

I should be grateful for your comments at your earliest convenience.

Yours faithfully,
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